
The Hon Gabrielle Upton MP 
NSW Attorney General 
GOVERNMENT 

The Hon Shayne Mallard MLC 
Committee Chair 
Standing Committee on Law and Justice 
Parliament House 
Macquarie Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

Shayne. Mallard@parliament. nsw.gov .au 

DearMr7~ s~ 
Thank you for your letter dated 30 June 2016 in relation to the report of the Standing 
Committee on Law and Justice on its inquiry into Racial vilification law in New South 
Wales. 

The Government is continuing to consider the recommendations of the Committee in 
relation to this inquiry. 

' Yours sincefely 

/ dill a-. 
GABRI~LLE UPTON MP 
Attorney General 
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